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UPDATED: Temporary left turn restriction (weekdays 4 p.m. – 6 
p.m.) from Memorial Drive to McBride Boulevard 
UPDATED: April 19, 2024 

Starting April 22, the left turn from Memorial Drive to McBride Boulevard southbound (towards the Pattullo Bridge) 
will be temporarily restricted on weekdays between 4 p.m. and 6 p.m. This left turn restriction will be in effect while 
the current Columbia Street closure is in place. More information about the Columbia Street closure is available here. 

This temporary turning restriction is to reduce local congestion and to ensure that emergency responders, community 
members, and businesses have unrestricted access to local streets. Right-in and right-out access on Memorial Drive, as 
well as the southbound left turn from McBride Boulevard to Memorial Drive, will be maintained and traffic control 
personnel will be on-site as required to assist with traffic operations. All existing movements at E. Royal Avenue and 
McBride Boulevard will be maintained, with inbound movements signed for “local access only”.  

Access to the Pattullo Bridge will be maintained at all times via McBride Boulevard (Bridge Connector) and the Royal 
Avenue on-ramp. Drivers travelling westbound on E. Columbia Street will be detoured at Braid Street to access the 
Pattullo Bridge via Bridge Connector. Drivers can also take Front Street to Royal Avenue to access the bridge. 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Starting April 22 and continuing throughout the     
Columbia Street closure. 

 

Hours of Work 
Weekdays between 4 p.m. and 6 p.m. 
while the Columbia Street closure is 
in effect.  

 

Traffic  
Drivers travelling westbound on E. Columbia Street will 
be detoured at Braid Street to access the Pattullo Bridge. 
Right-in and right-out access at Memorial Drive, as well as 
the southbound left turn from McBride Boulevard onto 
Memorial Drive, will be maintained at all times. Inbound 
access at E. Royal Avenue will be signed for local traffic 
only. All traffic pattern changes will be well signed and 
traffic control personnel will be on-site to assist as 
required to support vehicles not turning left from 
Memorial Drive to access the Pattullo Bridge.   

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Drivers, pedestrians and cyclists may 
experience longer than normal travel 
times.  

More information regarding girder installation activities in New Westminster and required road closures is available at 
pattullobridgereplacement.ca. We appreciate your patience while this work is underway. If you have any questions 
about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149.  
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